
From: Cathy Colebatch 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:35 AM 
To: Office of the Mayor <OfficeoftheMayor@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca>; Barbara Mackie 
Subject: Fwd: Bill 23 - Comments from Allandale Neighbourhood Association 
 
Ms Cooke, please add to the circulation list. Thank you. 
 
Mayor Nuttall,  
 
We were pleased to hear discussions last night around Bill 23 and a motion approved to reach 
out to the Province with comments and a specific funding request.  
 
We wanted to share with you the ANA’s comments and submission already sent to our two MPPs, 
Housing Minister and submission in the appropriate Environmental Registry for comment. The 
registry is still open for comments until December 9, 2022. 
 
Are you able to advise what if any comments have already been sent by our Municipality in relation 
to the various legislative changes?  
 
These changes are sweeping as you know and will impact our community. It didn’t sound like the 
Housing Minister went into detail around “making us whole”, either way the money comes from 
the tax payer.  
 
We would be happy to chat in person or via phone to answer any questions you might have in 
relation to our comments and Heritage concerns. 
 
The City of Barrie needs to hire a professional Heritage planner/consultant to work on all things 
Heritage in our beautiful city. In previous years we have only ever had a Planning Staff liaison 
who allocates 10% or less of their time to heritage. The changes will again impact city resources, 
please keep this in mind at budget time. 
 
Sincerely  
Cathy Colebatch & Barbara Mackie  
Co-chairs Allandale Neighbourhood Association 
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